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From: Miller, Sarah E.
Sent: Monday, June 14, 2010 12:01 PM
To: Jewett, John H.; Wilmarth, Fiona E.; Gelnett, Wanda B.; Cooper, Kathy
Subject: FW: IRRC Website - New Message
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From: Independent Regulatory Review Commission [mailto:No-Reply@irrc.state.pa.us]
Sent: Monday, June 14, 2010 11:59 AM

Subject: IRRC Website - New Message
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IRRC
Independent Regulatory Review Commission

A new message has arrived from the IRRC Website

First Name: Judith

Last Name: Ross

Company:

Email: mstyfilmholder@aol.com

Subject: Docket # 2806

Message:
Please Please Please Do not be short sighted and allow profit motive greed and inhumanity to ruin the land
which I love, Pennsylvania, by not enforcing the strictest protection of Marcellus wastewater. I am appallled by
this mining hazard. If it wasn't making so much money for the gas industry they wouldn't be here. HYou must
protect the citizens of this state . HOw can anyone be allowed to ruin our water. PLease vote for protecting our
water. How willl anyone ever move into the northern counties. I certainly cannot now that so much destrustion
is probable. You are allowing the devaluation of PA for short sighted profit. Please vote to curb damage from
marcellus shale drilling in every way.. Sincerely Judith Joy Ross Distinguished Daughter of Pennsylvania


